Sample support letter for WMA funding

Use the sample language on the next page to prepare a letter on your organization’s letterhead. Make four copies of the same letter. Fax the letter to the four individuals below, then mail a copy to each. If you are ambitious, also CC the letter to the representatives from your area—you can find their contact info at www.leginfo.ca.gov/yourleg.html.  

1) Assembly Member Ira Ruskin, Chair


Budget Subcommittee #3

P.O. Box 942849

Sacramento, CA 94249-0021

Fax: (916) 319-2121

2) State Senator Alan S. Lowenthal, Chair 


Budget Subcommittee #2

State Capitol, Room 2032

Sacramento,  CA  95814

Fax: (916) 327-9113
3) State Senator Dave Cogdill 


State Capitol Room 4117

Sacramento, CA 95814

Fax: (916) 319-2125

4) Doug Johnson, Exec. Dir. 


California Invasive Plant Council

1442-A Walnut Street, #462

Berkeley, CA 94709


Fax: (510) 217-3500

Sending letters before May 1 is best, but sending letters anytime is helpful. For more info, contact Doug Johnson at 510/843-3902 or dwjohnson@cal-ipc.org.

[Sample text on next page]

[Fill in your particular information where noted in <<brackets>>]

<<date>>

Assembly Member Ira Ruskin, Chair

Budget Subcommittee #3

P.O. Box 942849

Sacramento, CA 94249-0021

RE: Support for Weed Management Area funding

Dear Assembly Member Ruskin,

On behalf of <<your organization>>, I want to express our strong support for maintaining funding in the CDFA budget for the Weed Management Area program. The program is vital to protecting California’s environment and agriculture from invasive plants. In 2006, the legislature provided $2.5 million to the program. It has been reduced to $1.5 million, which funds only a portion of the high priority projects around the state. Please protect this remaining funding. 

WMAs are effective because they bring together diverse land management stakeholders at the local level, including public agency representatives, NGOs, and private landowners. The structure generates local buy-in and coordination for weed control projects. Grants provided by the state’s program for on-the-ground projects leverage a 3:1 match in additional funding and in-kind contributions. 

In our area <<describe your organization’s involvement with invasives and WMAs—optional>>
Please protect funding for this important program in the state budget.

Sincerely,

<<your name, title>>

CC:  
State Senator Alan S. Lowenthal


State Senator Dave Cogdill


<<any others you may add>>

